Tim Kaine
Virginia

September 12, 2018

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to congratulate the Virginia
Commonwealth University Alumni Association on hosting
the 6th Annual Alumni Charity Challenge in Richmond.

The Alumni Charity Challenge seeks to eradicate
hunger in the Commonwealth of Virginia. To serve this
goal, more than 39 colleges are competing to raise 75,000
pounds of canned goods for FeedMore. The Alumni Charity
Challenge has a history of not only meeting but exceeding
its goals and I wish you the best of luck this year in your
efforts.

Thank you for your service to the Commonwealth of
Virginia and its residents. Best wishes for a successful

event!
/_) Sincerely,
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Tim Kaine



